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November 17, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Due to the damage that caused the power outage at Driftwood, we will be unable to have in — person
school the rest of this week. We will be working with electricians and Coos Curry Electric to help
restore power to Driftwood. We are planning for an in — person return on Tuesday, December 1%, but
that date may change based on how quickly the power can be restored.

Please visit our website, www.2cj.com, our Facebook page, and Remind, as that is how we will be
sending out information regarding when we will be returning to in — person instruction.

Your child’s teacher will be emailing you and/or your student TODAY regarding classroom work and
class Google Meets for the rest of this week. Your child’s Chromebook was sent home with them today
to help with this transition. If your child was absent from school today, please call Pacific High School
at (541) 348 — 2293 to make arrangements to pick up their Chromebook.

Nicola will be at Pacific the rest of this week to help answer any questions you may have regarding
school. Also, teachers will be working remotely and are available via email from 8am — 3:30pm the rest
of this week.

We will not be having meal service at either Driftwood or Pacific for the rest of this week due to no
power at Driftwood kitchen.

Next week, school is not in session due to Thanksgiving break. We wish all of our families a safe and
happy holiday.

Thank you again for your patience during this time. The past couple of weeks with the students back in
school have been amazing. I know that there were some students disappointed that they had to go home
today, but please let them know that we will be doing everything we can to get them back to Driftwood
as soon as possible.
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